
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It seems hard to believe that the children only have just over half a term left before the SATS. This is an 
important time for Year 6 and your support and commitment will be invaluable during the weeks leading up 
to SATS.  
 
Teaching and Learning 
 
As this is the last term before the SATS, we will be doing everything possible to prepare the children in the 
best way we can. Therefore the medium term overview attached will be slightly different as we concentrate 
on the key skills of reading, problem solving in maths and arithmetic skills. The children will also be taught 
in smaller groups which we hope will maximise the learning and target individual pupil’s needs. To support 
us and your child, please ensure all homework tasks are completed and the skills taught in school are 
practised at home too.  
.  
 
Fantastic Finish 
 
I would like to thank you all for coming to support an excellent Fantastic Finish on the 14th February.  The 
year 6 did themselves proud as they performed scenes from Macbeth which they learnt to do in a day.  
 
MOCK SATS 
 
The children will be involved in their last Mock SATs in March, (week beginning: 04.03.1̀9).  More details 
will be sent out later in the week. We hope that these tests will help you and your child to understand the 
expectations of the testing procedure. However if there are any questions or queries before-hand, please do not 
hesitate to speak to the class teacher or myself.  
 
Please ensure that children are all in school on time, have had a good night’s sleep and have 
eaten their breakfast. This is a good start to any day!  

 
Key Dates 
 
 MOCK SATS: 4th March -7th March 2019 
 World Book Day- Thursday 7th March 2019 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mrs Mirza 
(Year 6 Leader) 
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